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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

22/5 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 

23/5 

 

Wednesday 

24/5 

Y3 Swimming 

 

Thursday 

25/5 

Football team training 

Friday 

26/5 

Quad Kids Yr4  

Library - Year 1 & 2 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  93% 

Year 1 – 95.8% 

Year 2  - 99.3% 

Year 3  - 95.7% 

Year 4  -  99.3% 

Whole school:  96.6% 

National target: 96% 

Only one term left in school - our whole 

school attendance is amazing - keep it 

18th May 2017 

YEAR 1 HOOPSTARZ: The Year 1 class 

enjoyed their Hoopstarz activity @ Chantry 

Middle school. Mrs Johnson was left 

spinning in amazement at the ability of our 

pupils.  

KS1 SATS: The Year 2 children have just about completed their ‘special tasks’.  Miss 

McDougall and the rest of the staff involved in supporting the Year 2 pupils have been 

delighted with their effort and attitude. Parents, you should be very proud! 

QUAD KIDS:  Year 4 will be taking part in Quad Kids on Friday 26 May, PM at KEVI.  

Parental help is required, please let us know if you can. 

GROTTO MASS: On Thursday 25th May will replace the Year 4 Mass with a Whole 

School Mass. As it is the month of May our Mass theme will be Our Lady. At the end of 

Mass we will Crown the Statue of Mary  in the Grotto.  

Parents and the parish are welcome to join any class at the grotto throughout the day 

(weather dependant). Each class will process to the Grotto with flowers and spend 

15mins there in prayer:  We would be very grateful for donations of flowers, could 

these please be brought into school on Wednesday.  

Y2 - 10:45am; Rec/Nur - 11am ; Y1 - 11:15am; Y4 - 1:30pm; Y3 - 2:45pm 

SUMMER DATES:  Dates to remember: 

Sports Day—Friday 30 June 

Whole School Trip—Thursday 6 July.   

FIDGET SPINNERS: The latest craze has come to St Robert’s! We are happy for the 

children to play with their spinners at break and lunchtime. Teachers will confiscate 

them if they appear in the classroom and they will be given directly back to parents at 

the end of the day.  Make sure that your child’s spinner is easily identifiable to avoid 

confusion. We will not be responsible for the loss or damage to them.  

SUMMER TERM MILK:  If you haven’t already paid, £11.50 is now due for Summer 

Term Milk.   

Statement to live by :  I try to forgive others when  
they hurt me 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR   

Rec Theo Holly 

Y1 Ben M Emily 

Y2 Lucy and Ben B Esme 

Y3 Alex H Sean 

Y4 Danny, Callum, Aidan 

& Finley 

Holly 
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